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Draft Environmental Impact Statement

Ronald L. Ballard, Chief
Environmental Projects Branch 1

Division of Site Safety and
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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D. C. 20555

We have no comments on the Draft Ervironmental Impact
Statement related to construction of New England Power
Units 1 and 2.
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